#5390

From: Tom Knight [knight.tom@bpsd.org]
Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2009 1:41 PM
To: IRRC

Subject: IRRC Number 2696 - Keystone Exams

Dear Commissioners,
As superintendent of the Bethel Park School District, | do NOT offer my support for the Keystone Exams.

Thomas A. Knight, Ed.D.

E-pAIL CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

The information ransmitied In this slecironic message may be legally privileged

and confidentia! under appiicable law, inchuding the Family Educational Righls and
Privacy Aot (FERPAY and the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act
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or faking any action in reliance ugon, s infermation by persons or entities other than
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cotrnunication immpediately fom eny compulers, storage devices, paper of other medis
without making sny copy of distribution thersol Thank you Ry yowr coopsration.




